Anne Buttimer/ARRB May 22, 1995

Mr. Gus Russo 221 Blakeney Road Baltimore, MD 21228

Dear Gus:

Thank you again for the time you spent with me Friday afternoon. I appreciated your additional insights into sources of assassination records

in New Orleans and beyond.

The telephone numbers you provided and your suggestions on avenues of approach for other assassination records was also welcome.

I received your voice mail message with Al Navis' phone number. Thank you

also for calling with it.

As I said I would, I emailed David Marwell with your offer and conditions,

based on conversation with your agent, of additional information. If you want to pursue this course I hope you will call David and speak to him.

On another note as we mentioned on Friday, the other information you provided several weeks ago is in a secure location within this office with

access limited to myself and one other person.

Tell Scout I'm sorry we didn't have a chance to go outside to play. When I got on Route 695 I found that not only was there a game at Camden Yards,

but the Route 895 tunnel was closed. I sat in traffic going through the Fort McHenry tunnel for well over an hour!

Thanks again. Do stay in contact.

Sincerely,

Anne Buttimer, Esq.